August 25, 2022

For : MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO \ \oev YW/
Director 11, CESO IV AN 3
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) :
Region 1V-B MIMAROPA

Thru MR. RODNEY VERIAN
Community Environmental Natural Resources Office (CENRO)
Province of Palawan

Re : REPLY LETTER
(Online Petition against the proposed Coron-Cullion Bridge)

Sir/Madam,

Greetings!

Pertaining to the letter received on August 25 2022 regarding Online Petition against
the proposed Coron-Cullion Bridge, Newington Builders Inc., is engaged only in the
construction of road widening activities along Barangay Bintuan, Coron. Further, the
company has already secured the CNC for the road component of the project and a
certificate of no objection from the local (Barangay) government unit (LGU) of Bintuan.

Rest assured that we will abide and support all policies in regards to the rules and
regulation releases by the Community Environment and Natural Resources Office
(CENRO)

Very fruly yours,

rbE’.’.’? MITTAROPA RECOIRDS SECTION
BRE 1V

ALBERTO ELMER L. GARDIOLA . -
dministrative Manager < LUEL

Yo

Cc: DENR Region IV-B; PENRO-Palawan; CENRO-Coron
PENRO - Palawan
CENRO - Coron

Unit D, 3rd Floor, One Felicity Center, Commonwealth Ave,, Q.C
Telefax: (02) 931-4046/ (02) 426-8261
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August 28, 2022

ALBERTO ELMER L. GARDIOLA
VP/Overall Adnnsitrative Manager
Newmgton Builders Inc. |

Unit D. 3 Floor. One Feheity Center
Commonwealth Ave.. Quezon City

Attention: Engr. Pao Baltazar

Dear Mr. Gardiola.
Greetings from CENRO Coron!

This 1s 1n connection to the Email sent by RED Lormelyn E. Claudio to the undersigned
dated August 23.2022 regarding the letter of former Department of Tourism Secretary and
Adviser 1o a people’s organization called Buklod Calamianes, Ms. Narzalina Lim.

The content of the letter pertains to their online petition against the proposed Coron-Culion
Bridge. We are anaching said letter for your perusal.

In this regard. this office would like to seek your comment and position on the matter. It is
our carnest request that you submit your response immediately.

Furthermore. as per advise from RED Claudio the activities on the said project is ordered
temporanly suspended until further notice.

Hoping that you are properly informed. Thank You.

Very truly you

g
RED
PENRU
pPwH




